

5/17/2023 External Communication

Parents/Guardians/Members of the Community,

Thank you for participating in our training exercise today. The initial request for this full scale exercise came from students in grade 8 - 12 who participate monthly in my Student Advisory Group. This cooperative effort with Shawnee Township Police and Fire Departments, Allen County EMA and Shawnee staff and students allowed the District to review its safety procedures and execute a potential scenario on a full scale.

Planning for this event has been a year in the making. We would like to extend our appreciation to our local agencies for assisting us in developing, executing and subsequent review of the scenario.

We have completed an after action review which has indicated areas of strength as well as areas for improvement. We would like to gather additional feedback from parents, students and the community. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete this survey. Results are anonymous and will be used to improve our safety measures. Surveys will remain open until May 22.

District Parent/Guardian: <a href="https://forms.gle/RWHenrqFzoqtqHbd9">https://forms.gle/RWHenrqFzoqtqHbd9</a>
Community Member: <a href="https://forms.gle/aoMqv38nRe2ooXah8">https://forms.gle/aoMqv38nRe2ooXah8</a>
Student (grades 5 - 12): <a href="https://forms.gle/52727T7buCZ7yXrN6">https://forms.gle/52727T7buCZ7yXrN6</a>
Staff Marshar, <a href="https://forms.gle/supinJSV/sagar/supinJSV/sag

Staff Member: <a href="https://forms.gle/bmjN5Vhg2oKh8NoJ6">https://forms.gle/bmjN5Vhg2oKh8NoJ6</a>

If you have any questions, please contact a building principal or my office.

Sincerely,

Jude Meyers, Superintendent

ude Mayers